From:

To: Vic2021-26
Subject: South West Power Upgrade
Date: Monday, 1 June 2020 6:44:58 PM

To Whom It May Concern

The proposed introduction of three phase power to
Tyrendarra,Yambuk,Narrawong,Strathdownie,Cape Bridgewater and Gorae West is long overdue
as is the eradication of SWER lines throughout all of Victoria.lt is encouraging to see that the
South West is finally being rewarded for the massive contribution it makes to the Victorian
economy and this expansion of three phase power will encourage further growth and
investment in the local and state economy.Such a pity that this archaic infrastructure wasn't
replaced forty years earlier so that the prosperity that would have been generated could have
been capitalised on.Still better late than never.

Regards,
Allan Campbell.
Dairy Farmer.





